
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy New Year, and welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful and restful holiday season. It’s been a 
funny start to the term with the weather – floods on Monday and cold, icy conditions for the remainder of the 
week. Despite this, we’ve settled back into the routine of school life very well, and it’s been great to see the 
students return with energy and enthusiasm. 

Year 11 Progress Evening 
A reminder that our Year 11 Progress Evening is taking place on Thursday, 16th January. This will be a virtual 
event, and parents and carers can now book appointments online. This is a fantastic opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress and next steps as they prepare for their upcoming exams. 

Year 9 Options Process 
This week marks the beginning of the Year 9 Options Process. This morning, Mr. Jerred delivered an informative 
assembly to our Year 9 students, guiding them as they embark on the exciting journey of choosing their own 
learning paths for the first time. Mr. Jerred will be writing to all Year 9 parents and carers shortly with further 
details, so please keep an eye out for his correspondence. 

Year 7 Attendance 
Today we celebrated with those Year 7 students who have acquired 100% attendance so far this year.  The 
students were treated to a waffle breakfast in the dining hall. 

School Musical: Disney’s The Little Mermaid 
We’re thrilled to announce that our school musical, Disney’s The Little Mermaid, is just around the corner! 
Performances will take place on Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th, and Thursday 30th January. Tickets are available 
via ParentPay, and they are selling fast, so I would urge you to secure yours as soon as possible. From what I’ve 
seen in rehearsals and the stunning set design, the production promises to be truly epic! 

Community Cinema 
We’re pleased to invite you to our latest community cinema event 
on Tuesday, 14th January, where we will be screening Wicked: The 
Good and The Bad, the latest Hollywood blockbuster that tells the 
backstory of the Wicked Witch of the West. It’s an excellent film, 
and I highly recommend it to anyone looking for a fun evening out. 
Tickets are priced at £4.00 and can be purchased from the main 
reception. The proceeds are going towards the Year 11 Prom 
Fundraising Committee. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. Have a 
wonderful weekend, and let’s all hope for some warmer weather 
next week! 

Warm regards, 

 

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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 MOVIE FUNDRAISER 

The Prom Committee will be showing WICKED  

on Tuesday 14th January 2025 

Doors open at 5.30pm—film starts at 5.45pm 

Tickets are currently on sale from the front office 

£4.00 
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